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Craig, Sondra

From: Shayna Moore <shaynamoore1991@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 8, 2024 4:51 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: Fwd: Norwood Hotel

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
See below   
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Town of Campbell <campbellwi@townofcampbellwi.gov> 
Date: August 8, 2024 at 4:25:04 PM CDT 
To: Shayna Moore <Shaynamoore1991@gmail.com> 
Subject: RE: Norwood Hotel 

Hello, 
We appreciate your concern! 
I would like to recommend that you direct this email towards the entire Council. 
Their email is: zzcouncilmembers@cityoflacrosse.org 
Thank you! 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Shayna Moore <shaynamoore1991@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, August 8, 2024 4:15 PM 
To: Town of Campbell <campbellwi@townofcampbellwi.gov> 
Subject: Norwood Hotel 
 
Hi 
 
It’s come to my attention they are wanting to purchase the hotel to serve as a homeless shelter. 
Given this is location on the island, it would create space between home and resources. 
Furthermore, as a parent with young children, we need to keep the area clean and safe.  By 
placing homeless members in this neighborhood it is putting the community at a higher risk for 
safety.  
 
I do not think this location makes sense for our community or the homeless. They need to be 
closer to resources and not segregated on an island.  
 
Thank you for your consideration.  
Shayna Moore  
Sent from my iPhone 

 Some people who received this message don't often get email from shaynamoore1991@gmail.com. Learn why this is important  


